## **Andrea Chatterton**

From:

Aly Swindley

Sent:

Tuesday, May 6, 2025 12:06 PM

To:

Andrea Chatterton

Subject:

FW: Traffic calming in 2025

## ALY SWINDLEY | CITY OF KETCHUM

Management and Communications Analyst P.O. Box 2315 | 191 5<sup>th</sup> Street West | Ketchum, ID 83340 o: 208.727.5081 | f: 208.726.7812 aswindley@ketchumidaho.org | www.ketchumidaho.org

From: Joe Marini <br/>
sent: Friday, May 2, 2025 3:59 PM

To: Aly Swindley <aswindley@ketchumidaho.org>

Subject: Re: Traffic calming in 2025

Aly thanks for the follow up! Can't happen soon enough with all the construction going on at south

Williams! Regards Joe

Sent from my iPhone

On May 2, 2025, at 2:08 PM, Aly Swindley <aswindley@ketchumidaho.org> wrote:

## Hi there!

Ketchum's Streets team will be in your neighborhood soon to install this year's traffic calming methods.

Expect to see:

- 1. Less vertical elements
- 2. A speed hump on Bird Drive
- 3. No roundabout

The plans & full-project memo are attached for your reference.

Travel safe and HAPPY SPRING!

Cheers.

Aly

## ALY SWINDLEY | CITY OF KETCHUM

Management and Communications Analyst P.O. Box 2315 | 191 5<sup>th</sup> Street West | Ketchum, ID 83340 o: 208.727.5081 | f: 208.726.7812 aswindley@ketchumidaho.org | www.ketchumidaho.org

<Ketchum Projects\_D\_20250413\_Bird Drive Plans.pdf>

<Ketchum Projects M 20250413 Traffic Calming Memo.pdf>